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29th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our upcoming Inset Days have now been set for the following dates: (These are 
slightly changed from originals that went out in the Summer)  
 
Friday 1st July 2022, Monday 25th July, Tuesday 26th July, 
Wednesday 27th July and Thursday 28th July 2022. 
 
 
The last day of the school term for children, will be Friday 22nd July 2022. 
 
 
Any queries regarding these dates, please contact the school office, who will be happy 
to clarify them. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mrs Sainsbury  
Executive Headteacher and Director of Primary Schools for the White Hills Park.  
 
 


